
Unity Christian Preschool & Child Care
Weekly Note Home

October 17 - 21, 2022

Nn - nest
Preschool
Letter: Nn - Nothing is too hard for God. Jeremiah 32:17
Pre-K
Letter: Nn - “Never will I leave you; never will I forsake you.” Hebrews 13:5
Site Word: go

Fundraiser: remember to ask your family, friends and co-workers if they would like
quality kitchen utensils and help support UCPC! The fundraiser is due by 11:30 on
Oct. 21, remember to collect the $$ with the orders, checks can be made to UCPC.
Thank you!

Field Trip: The kids had so much fun at our field trip to the fire station. Thank you to our
helpers:)

Tuition Payment: Preschool payments are due the first week of each month. Daycare
payments are due weekly / bi-weekly. We accept cash, check and now you can pay with
debit or credit card. You must register at MyProcare.com to pay by card.

Harvest Parties: We do not celebrate Halloween at UCPC but we do celebrate Fall with
Harvest Parties. The Preschool class will have 2 parties on Tuesday Oct. 18 and
Wednesday Oct. 19. Prek will have their party on Wednesday Oct. 19. No costumes
please.

Fall Break: We will have a Fall Break the week of October 24 - 28, we will not have
preschool this week but daycare will be open for our normal business hours. Preschool
will resume Monday, October 31, 2022.

Sick: If your child is not feeling well please keep them home. They may not attend if
they have a fever, diarrhea, or vomiting in the past 24 hours. They must be symptom
free without medication for 24 hours before returning to school.

Website: Our weekly note home and calendar are posted on Unity Christian School’s
website.



Questions / Concerns: If you ever have a question or concern please feel free to
contact me or stop by the office. My office hours are typically 8:00-4:00 - Chris

Teacher Highlights

Miss Missy (Preschool Teacher) : Pp week was perfect with pink and purple letter Pp,
yummy pizza slices,  cute polar bears, sassy pigs, cool penguins! We also cut into our
class pumpkin to discover what is inside! That was a nice science lesson about how
pumpkins grow and all of the things we can make with them!! Now onto letter Nn! Nemo,
nine, newspaper, narwhal...Thank you for signing up for our party supplies! Our Harvest
parties will be next Tuesday and Wednesday! We have been thanking God every day for
beautiful fall leaves and squirrels and acorns.  Thank you so much for reading to your
kids every day and visiting the library!! Have a great week

Miss Vanessa (PreK Teacher) : Whoohoo! Last week was packed full of so much fun
and learning. Getting messy with red and blue paint, in order to find out when you mix
them it makes purple, was so much fun! We also practiced drawing shapes, and made
pictures of our pets, parents using some basic shapes. Our class had to put on our
thinking caps to find and decipher clues during our pirate treasure hunt. We had a super
awesome pre-k party to celebrate the letter P and all the progress the class has made
already this year. On our party day we had party hats, decorated the class with
streamers, played “keep the balloon in the air” and had a dance party. Last week was
also fire prevention week. All week our class discussed who to call if they have an
emergency as well as pretend dialing 911 on the smart board. The kids learned that
when there is a fire it is safer to get low and crawl to safety. Both the preschool and pre-k
classes participated in fire drills at the school on Wednesday and Thursday and Friday
was our field trip to the fire station. Like I said our week was packed. This week will
hopefully just as fun! Our letter this week is “Nn” and our sight word is go. We will
continue to work on writing and spelling first and last Names. Working on our math skills
with Numbers is on the agenda this week. Our class will learn about Nocturnal animals.
We will be working with Noodles, and making Nests. And don’t forget Wednesday
October 19th is also our Harvest party, which will be LOADS OF FUN!


